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SEARCH-AND-RESCUE UNDERWAY AT BLUEWOOD
33-year-old man reported missing
Kim Clark, general manager at Bluewood, confirms there is a search-and-rescue operation underway at Bluewood. A 33 y/o male was reported missing after the 4 p.m. close. No name is being released at this point. Nine people currently searching, and five people working logistics. Columbia County Sheriff on site. Life Flight on call, and Walla Walla County Search and Rescue on the way. More information as it becomes available.
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